
February 23, 2025

SAT/PSAT Day - 
March 5

In 2 short weeks, all 9th, 10th, and 11th
grade students will be  participating in
our school day SAT/PSAT.  12th grade
students will have asynchronous work
posted that morning and should not

report.  Please ensure students charge
their Chromebooks the night before the
test and bring both their Chromebook
and charger to school that day. School

counselors will be doing Digital
Readiness Checks next week so students

will get more information at that time,
which will also be available in their grade

level Schoology groups.

Brandywine High School

W E E K L Y  U P D A T E

Upcoming
Events
Interims for 3rd MP End

PTO Meeting and scheduling
presentation @ 6:00 pm

Freshman Awards Breakfast

Grease - the musical @ 7:00
Grease - the musical @ 7:00
Grease - the musical @ 2:00
and 7:00

Spread the Word T-shirt Day

SAT/PSAT Day for all 9-11th
grade students (Seniors are
asynchronous)

2/24

2/25

2/26

2/27
2/28
3/1

3/4

3/5

JDG Service Project
Brandywine High School's Jobs for

Delaware Graduates (JDG) students
brought fun and smiles to the

residents of Foulk Living with a Casino
Day! As part of their school-based
service project, students created a
lively atmosphere filled with games
and connection. A great example of

service learning in action!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sYrHjY4LvDo


Additional
Announcements

Tutoring

The National Honor Society will be
holding tutoring sessions every
Tuesday from now until the end of the
school year in room 237. No need to
sign up, just walk in. Tutoring starts
right after school. 

Congratulations

We wanted to offer a special thank you
to our building School Resource
Officer, Det. Mike Alexander, for his
dedication and commitment to
Brandywine High School, as we
recently celebrated National SRO
Appreciation Day last week!  Det.
Alexander’s role in creating a safe and
positive school environment are
unmatched, and we are grateful for his
hard work and time every single day!

Show Times:

Feb. 27: 7:00 pm
Feb. 28: 7:00 pm
Mar. 1: 2:00 pm
& 7:00 pm

National Honor Society Food
Drive

The National honors society will be
holding a food drive from Tuesday
February 18th to Friday February 28th.
We will be collecting non-perishable
goods to help local families in need.
We cannot accept any glass bottles or
containers. Please bring any donations
to the box in the main office labeled
NHS Food Drive.

Thank you

Congratulations to Will Ciecko, Kai
Politza, Matthew Skrobot, and Jackson
Bluemle, for setting a new school
record in the Boy’s 400 free relay in
yesterday’s preliminaries for the State
Championship.  Way to go Bulldogs!


